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I am a retired member of the Fryeburg planning board and the Fryeburg Water 
District and former chair of the Hiram Planning  board and the Hiram Comprehensive
plan committee.  I have spent many years in consideration of balancing the relative 
importance of the public good, private property rights and environmental regulations. 
Environmental regulations are instituted for the benefit of all species living in Maine 
and should not be abridged for the benefit for any special interests. I strongly urge 
"An Act to Exempt Airports from Certain State Endangered and Threatened Species 
Habitat Protections" be rejected. Thank you for your time. 


